
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
5 March 2019 
 
 
Prof. Richard Mackay, Ms Catherine Hird and Mr Andrew Hutton 
Independent Planning Commission 
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
RE: State Significant Development Application (SSD 8169) - North Byron Parklands 

Cultural Events Site - 126 Tweed Valley Way, Yelgun 
 
With respect to the above State Significant Development Application, I would like to formally 
request the removal of the following components of this Development Application as follows: 
 

• The proposed augmentation of the wastewater treatment system (i.e. that 
infrastructure above and beyond the existing Byron Shire Council approved on-site 
sewage management system) including additional storage tanks, various reed bed 
systems, chlorine dosing mechanisms and all associated infrastructure for the 
irrigation of treated effluent across parts of the venue camping grounds). 

 
For future events held at North Byron Parklands, wastewater that is generated above and 
beyond what can be treated via the existing Byron Shire Council approved wastewater 
treatment system will be required to be disposed of at an approved liquid waste treatment 
facility. 
 
This is the normal practice for the majority of outdoor events across Australia. 
 
Please let me know if you require additional information. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Mat Morris 
General Manager 

 
 

PO Box 517 
Bangalow NSW 2479 

www.northbyronparklands.com 
02 6680 4049 

 

http://www.northbyronparklands.com/

